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1st March 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
NATIONAL E-LEARNING OFFER: E-SGOIL EASTER STUDY SUPPORT 
 
I am writing to draw your attention to the e-Sgoil S4-6 Easter Study Support programme for 
2023, a key element of Scotland’s National e-Learning Offer. 
 
Easter Study Support will run from 3 to 14 April 2023. The programme comprises live, 
interactive webinars delivered by experienced, GTCS registered teachers from across 
Scotland.  
 
A total of 80 webinar groups are on offer this year, covering 30 subjects. Each group will 
meet for three separate webinar sessions.  
 
Last year, there were over 15000 webinar registrations and learners’ evaluations were 
overwhelmingly positive. The service is free to all learners. 
 
Registration for Easter Study Support opens on 1 March. The following link, which will be live 
from 1 March, will give access to the Easter Study Support timetable, registration form, and 
a range of supporting documents: 
 
https://e-sgoil.com/easter-study-support-2023/ 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Peter Macklin 
Depute Rector: Director of Teaching & Learning 
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